November 23, 1971

Gentlemen:

As the signator for the Douglass Center Advisory Committee I am
compelled to state that I sign the document "Statement of Problems" with
reservations. Mr. Rosenfeld has made a good attempt to objectively state
the basic disagreements among the parties. However, this document is too
prejudicial toward the view of the Joint Board for me to agree that it is
as indicated in the last paragraph a "fair" statement.

I am convinced that any devices other than a position document
written by the Advisory Board or a #¢vive hearing of the Advisory Board's
position fall short of conveying the spirit of the disagreements.

/
Regardgﬂ // /

Venita Boyd
Member Douglass Center Advisory Board
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